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             Dear 4-H Senior, 
 

Believe it or not, graduation is just around the corner.  You are probably starting to make 
some plans for your future education.  Deciding what school to attend (and how to pay for 
it) can be a challenge.  Here is where your years of 4-H involvement can pay off. 

 
Enclosed is information on the 4-H Scholarship program.  High school seniors who are 
currently enrolled in 4-H are eligible to apply for a $250 scholarship.  This scholarship will 
be presented at graduation ceremonies or award programs and is payable after having 
completed one semester of any type of higher education program. 

 
There will be up to four scholarships awarded.  The scholarships are for advanced training 
which may include vocational school, a two year or four year college or university. 

 
The committee selecting the recipients will base its selection on the requirements listed on 
the enclosed information sheet.  Please read this sheet carefully and take note of what is 
required. 

 
The completed application, reference letters, and written essay are all due in the Extension-
4-H Office by April 1st. 

 
Good luck in your future! 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Sandi Weiland 
Roseau County 4-H Coordinator 

 
encl. – application 
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ROSEAU COUNTY 4-H SCHOLARSHIP 
 

PURPOSE: 
 

Scholarships will be presented to 4-H members in the Roseau County 4-H program who 
are enrolling as college freshmen in the current year. 

 
The scholarships are for 4-H members who have a desire to continue their educational 
training and have been contributing members of the Roseau County 4-H program for at 
minimum of 1 full 4-H year. 

 
1. The scholarships will be presented at graduation ceremonies or awards 

programs in the schools represented. 
 

2. The scholarships are being presented by the Roseau County 4-H Leaders 
Council. 

 
3. The scholarships will be issued after one semester of school, depending on the 

course arrangement of the school, providing grades are a high C or better.  This 
is in accordance with the policy of most schools. 

 
4. A committee of the 4-H Program Coordinator or Regional Educator, an officer of 

the 4-H Leader’s Council, and one 4-H leader from each of the school areas will 
go over the applications and make the selections.  Names of the applicants will 
not be available to the review committee, only their application information.  
Committee members cannot be parents of the applicants. 

 
5. Applications are available on the Roseau County 4-H website, from the Roseau 

County Extension Office or your school counselor.  
 

REQUIREMENTS: 
 

Applications must be in the county extension-4-H office by April 1 of the current year. 
 

Applicants need to submit: 
  

 Completed application form 

 Two letters of recommendation.  One letter must be from a 4-H leader, non-parent.  

 A written statement by the applicant on,  
“How have you applied the four H’s in your life?”  

 


